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 Message from the Commodore:

             Congratulations to Rich Crucet and 
Pete Truesdell for coming in 4th and 5th in the 
Silver fleet of the North American DN Champi-
onships. The event was held in Plattsburgh NY 
(Lake Champlain). What started out looking for a 
large sailable ice sheet in the Midwest, the event 
was slowly moved eastward to Montreal Canada 
and finally to the NY site. Hear the detail at our 
upcoming meeting.

 The 50/50 at our well attended January 
meeting was won by Ryan Ludwig. He generously 
donated his winnings back to the club. Thanks 
Ryan.

 Icepicks, whistles and Club patches are al-
ways available at our monthly meeting.

 With the very cold winter so far, ice is 
everywhere. However so is the snow. But the 
winter is still young and hopefully lots of good 
sailing ahead.
 
 Lonny Wollman has put together a “Meet 
Up” site. It looks very promising and has lots of 
potential for the Club. Lonny will make a presen-
tation at our February meeting  for our review, 
input and approval.
Hope to see many of you at our February 4th 
meeting.

 Ralph

January Club Meeting - Weeks Shipyard 
Officers Report and Rules Refresher



 January Sailing
   Bantam Lake, CT
 Great Pond, Southold, NY
      Ronkonkoma, Long Island

Bantam January 1st & 2nd
See: 

http://vimeo.com/83330550
For More

Great Pond, Southold
Lockley Skimmers & DN’s

notice use of East End Alignment Tool

Home Ice - Lake Ronkonkoma - January 28th - 31st



Photos by Amanda A Palmer
http://wanderartist.com/2014/01/24/sailing-hard-waters/

DN North American Silver Fleet  -  Congratulations to Rich & Pete  
Club Racers give a good showing for Long Island sailors



FOR SALE
Hi Mike - I bought a beautiful boat that you made for me some years ago. She and her rigging re-
main in pristine condition.  I originally used an opti sail for her, which worked but was a bit under-
sized for the boat I think.
The boat should be out and about and be seen, not tucked away in my basement.  I also have a 
skimmer.
As I am still not able to be out in Orient as much as I like, ready to ice boat as natures allows...I 
was wondering if you knew someone who might be interested in buying her from me?

Very best to you for the New Year, Mary
Mary D. Dorman, Esq.    email macebo@mac.com if interested


